From: Hill, Alan

Sent: 04 October 2010 18:10
To: Denton, Pam

Subject: Standards Committee

Dear Pam,

| have applied to the Standards Committee for dispensation to deal with Asset Transfers involving Calne
Town Council at the Calne Area Board; please could the Standards Committee additionally grant dispensation
to deal with Community Grant Applications involving Calne Town Council at the same time?

Best wishes,

Alan Hill, Clir
Calne South and Cherhill Division

Chairman, Calne Area Board
01249 821855

05/10/2010



